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To survivors, former residents, their families and advocates,  
 
I published the Government’s Action Plan for Survivors and Former Residents of Mother and 
Baby and County Home Institutions in November 2021. At that time, I promised that we 
would continue to communicate with you in a transparent and accessible way. As part of 
this, I committed to sending you a quarterly update, informing you of the progress which 
has been made on the work to implement the Action Plan. 
 
You will find the third of these quarterly updates by clicking on this link.  (To follow the link, 
tap/click the bold text.) 
 
For those of you who are new to the mailing list, I hope you will find these updates 
informative. 
 
We would appreciate any feedback you may have on the updates.  
 
 
Best wishes,  
 
Roderic O’Gorman T.D. 

Minister for Children, Equality, Disability, Integration and Youth 
 
 
 

https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/300e1-action-plan-for-survivors-and-former-residents/#quarterly-updates

